
SERFF 7.4 Release Notes 
 

SERFF 7.4 was released to production on Thursday, August 6, 2015. The 7.4 release contains a minor 
change in the Compact Filing Wizard and other small fixes. 
 

Changes in SERFF 7.4 
 

Compact Filing Wizard 
Language has been added to steps 4 and 5 of the Compact Filing Wizard that serves as a reminder to 
Compact filers only the states in which they are licensed to do business in should be included in a filing. 
 

Plan Management, Binders 
If selected, the Network Adequacy indicator will remain on a Binder. 
 
Plan Management, Correspondence 
Industry Plan Management users will no longer receive an error requiring a comment and/or attachment when 
attempting to submit an Amendment letter that includes Supporting Document items. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact the SERFF Help Desk at serffhelp@naic.org or (816) 783-8990 if you have any questions 
about the release of SERFF 7.4. 


